
Message from the Headteacher

Woolmore Primary School

NEWSLETTER
June 2023: Summer dates

Summer time – stay safe
It looks like we are going to have 
some very hot weather over the 
next few weeks which means 
we all need to take care.
Please think about the following 
for children:
• Clothing – one layer is best: 

polo-shirt/dress
• Sun cream– please put this 

on before coming to school
• A hat and a water bottle are 

great for playtimes
• We will stay in the shade for 

at least some of our time 
outdoors

Our Values:  Respect  • Learning • Communication •  Behaviour • Together • Care • Pride

Dear Parents,  
News of a special congratulations and farewell,

plus, events for this term
Some of you may already have heard the news about 
Ms Stewart leaving - news can travel fast in Tower 
Hamlets! We want to say a big CONGRATULATIONS to 
Ms Stewart for her promotion to Headship at 
Malmesbury Primary School in Bow. Of course, we will 
all miss her greatly. Look out for some of our special 
memories in the final newsletter of the year.
In September Jen Harris (currently Assistant 
Headteacher for KS1) will be Acting Deputy 
Headteacher for Curriculum and Standards alongside 
Hannah Williams, Deputy Headteacher for Inclusion 
and Safeguarding, and myself.

In other news, we are looking forward to inviting 
parents into school to share our sports days, special 
assemblies and summer concerts. Please check the 
dates and arrangements in this newsletter to see what 
is happening.

We have more of our  curriculum trips coming up and 
next week is ‘Walk or Scoot to School Week’.

In the last week of term, we will be sending home 
Annual Reports with an opportunity for you to meet 
your child’s teacher.

Our Summer Holiday Club will be running for 2 weeks.  
Please read the information in this newsletter about 
how to apply. You will receive a SchoolPing message 
with a link to an e-form for you to apply for a place.

As always, if you need clarification or help on any 
aspect of our plans for this term please call or speak to 
the office or a member of staff in the playground.
With best wishes,
Ms Argent
Headteacher

Summer Holiday Club
We are delighted to be running our popular Summer 
Holiday Club again. It will run for 2 weeks and there is no 
charge.
• Week 1: Monday 24th – Friday 28th July
• Week 2: Monday 31st July  – Friday 4th August

• Sessions run from 9.30-1.30 each day
• Open to children currently in Y1 – Y6 classes

What happens at Holiday Club?
• Fun activities like sports, arts and crafts and reading
• Tasty and healthy breakfast and lunch
• You have an amazing time with other children and 

Woolmore staff

How to apply for a place
• Complete the form that will be sent to you on 

SchoolPing Friday 16th June
• This does not guarantee a place as we have a limited 

number of places
• You can select both weeks
• We will confirm places by Friday 14th July



Dates for the rest of the summer term

SCHOOLPING – IT’S THE RIGHT THING FOR KEEPING IN TOUCH
Don't forget to check your SchoolPing app regularly for the latest news and 
messages. If you haven’t yet downloaded it and need some help, please ask 
at the school office.

Date Event Details 

Monday
3rd July

KS1 Sports Day 
Year 1 and Year 2 classes 

9.15 - 11am in the playground.
KS1 parents welcome

Wednesday 
5th July

Lower KS2 Sports Day
Year 3 and Year 4 classes

9.15 - 11am in the playground.
Lower KS2 parents welcome

Friday
7th July

Early Years Sports Day
Nursery and Reception classes

9.15 - 11am in the playground.
Early years parents welcome

Tuesday
4th July

Upper KS2 Sports Day
Year 5 and Year 6 classes

@ Langdon Park Secondary School – details to 
be confirmed
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Date Event Details 

Tuesday
11th July

Nursery Family Picnic and 
Rhyme Time – 2.15pm

Nursery parents are invited to join us and join in! Let 
your child’s teacher know if you can make it.

Wednesday
12th July

Reception and Year 1 Summer 
Concert @ 9.30am and 2.15pm 

9.30 performance for Reception parents
2.15 performance for Y1 parents
Please collect 1 or 2 tickets from the office

Friday
14th July

Y2 Graduation Assembly @ 
2.15pm in the hall

Y2 parents are invited to celebrate our KS1 classes 
graduating to KS2. 
Please collect 1 or 2 tickets from the office

Tuesday
18th July

Y3, Y4 and Y5 Summer Concert 
@10am and 2.15pm

Please collect 1 or 2 tickets from the office for either 
the morning or afternoon performance 

Thursday
20th July

Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 
@2.15pm in the hall

Y6 parents are invited to celebrate our Y6 pupils 
before they leave us to go to secondary school
Please collect 1 or 2 tickets from the office

Date Event Details 

Week beg
3 July 

The NEU may be calling for 
strike action

As soon as we have the details, we will let you know

Friday
7th July

Year 7 Secondary School
visit day

For Y6 students moving to secondary schools in Tower 
Hamlets

28th or 29th
July 

School holiday for Eid al-Adha
tbc as soon as we know

Eid Mubarak to our families, colleagues and friends 
celebrating Eid

Monday
17th July

Annual Reports given to 
parents 

Please complete the slip if you would like to discuss 
the report with your child’s teacher

Friday 21st July Last day of the school year. Finish at 2.00pm

24th July – 4th August Summer holiday club

4th and 5th September INSET days for staff

Wednesday 6th September The new school year starts at 8.50-9.00am 
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